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Change of Auditor Notice 
Pursuant to National Instrument 51-102, Section 4.11 

 
Silver Dollar Resources Inc. (the “Company”) hereby gives notice, pursuant to section 4.11 of 
National Instrument 51-102 as follows: 
 
Former Auditor 
 
1. Manning Elliott LLP, Chartered Professional Accountants (the “Former Auditor”), of 1700 – 

1030 West Georgia Street, Vancouver, British Columbia were not reappointed as auditor for 
the Company on October 13, 2020. 

 
2. The decision to not reappoint the Former Auditor was approved by the audit committee of the 

Company’s Board of Directors. 
 
3. The Former Auditor’s report on the Company’s financial statements relating to the relevant 

period did not express a modified opinion. 
 

4. There have been no reportable events, as that term is defined in National Instrument 51-102. 
 
Successor Auditor 
 
1. Crowe MacKay LLP, Chartered Professional Accountants (the “Successor Auditor”),  of 1100 

– 1177 West Hastings Street, Vancouver, British Columbia were appointed as auditor for the 
Company on October 13, 2020. 

 
2. The decision to appoint the Successor Auditor was approved by the audit committee of the 

Company’s Board of Directors. 
 
Dated at Vancouver, British Columbia as of this 14th day of October, 2020. 
 
SILVER DOLLAR RESOURCES INC. 
 
/s/ Jeff Smulders    
Jeff Smulders, B.Sc., MBA, CPA, CMA 
Chief Financial Officer 


